
Sayyid Al-Hakim meets a group of genuine Al-Hikma’s sons, reiterates Al-
Hikma’s position not to participate in the government

During his meeting with a group of genuine people from the sons of Al-Hikma and Al-Hakeem,

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, blessed Eid Al-Adha and the advent

of Eid Al-Ghadir on 16/7/2022, indicating the importance of preparing for the sacred month of

Muharram, the month of sacrifice and redemption. H.E. urged them to benefit from the great

lessons and morals that were confirmed by these occasions which call for sacrifice and giving

priority to the public interest over private interests.

His Eminence renewed the position of Al-Hikma on not participating in the government, and

continues efforts to bring the views of the political powers closer, while warning of the

existence of a huge machine that tries to dwarf any work or achievement and exaggerate any

setback or failure to thwart the existing political experiment, stressing the need for everyone

to unite to get the country out of the current political crisis, and the acceleration of the

formation of the national service government.


